
Cooper, Kathy \ - q Vo <f_

From: marigrace butela [m_butela@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 3:50 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

marigrace butela
1601 w crawford avenue
connellsville, PA 15425



Cooper, Kathy

From: william smith [vvayneanclangel@embarqmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 3:33 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.
it is time to protect our water
Sincerely,

william smith
1316 rock hill church road
clearville, PA 15535



Cooper, Kathy

From: Susan Bruegel [suebrue@verizon.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 3:14 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Susan Bruegel
202 Glen Ave.
202 Glen Ave
West Chester, PA 19382



Cooper, Kathy

From: Brynn Schmitt [brynnschmitt@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 4:30 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Brynn Schmitt
1178 Wood Road
Mansfield, PA 16933-8883



Cooper, Kathy

From: Douglas Metzler [metzler.sis@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 2:37 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Douglas Metzler
315 Leax Lane
Turtle Creek, PA 15145



Cooper, Kathy

From: Beverly Hahn [reach4hahn@comcast.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 2:12 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Beverly Hahn
1621 Winchester Or
Blue Bell, PA 19422



Cooper, Kathy

From: Victoria Hanchin [vhanchin@verizon.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 2:09 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Victoria Hanchin
7302 McClure Ave.
7302 McClure Av
Swissvale, PA 15218



Cooper, Kathy

From: Alice Robbins [robbinse@earthlink.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 1:40 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Alice Robbins
32 Treaty Dr.
32 Treaty Or
Wayne, PA 19087



Cooper, Kathy

From: Catherine Seymour [bcgyal92@yahoo=com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 1:30 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years,

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Catherine Seymour
403 Highland Ave
Clarks Summit, PA 18411



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robert Volkmar [rdvolkmar@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 1:17 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively,

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Robert Volkmar
443 W. Br. Fishing Creek Road
Roulette, PA 16746



Cooper, Kathy

From: Madelyn Quinn [maclelyn.m.quinn@lmco.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 1:01 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Madelyn Quinn
233 Lauriston Street
Philadelphia, PA 19128



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lela Betts [lelabetts@comcast.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 12:30 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lela Betts
7721 Beech Ln.
Glenside, PA 19038



Cooper, Kathy

From: J. Van Rhyn [j__vanrhyn@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 12:23 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

]. Van Rhyn
1107 Annin St.
Philadelphia, PA 19147



Cooper, Kathy

From: Shannon Quinn-Sheeran [shantom@frontiernet.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 12:06 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Shannon Quinn-Sheeran
105 Robinson St.
South Abington Twp, PA 18411



Cooper, Kathy

From: Katherine Cone [kcone@verizon.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 11:52 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Katherine Cone
513A Woodland Ave
Cheltenham, PA 19012



Cooper, Kathy

From: Nancy Lawville [nlawville@abwds.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 11:13 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Nancy Lawville
704 Harper Ave.
Drexel Hill, PA 19026



Cooper, Kathy

From: Andrea young [andreay@windstream.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 5:04 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

We voters strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions
to the Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150' buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. It is imperative you approve
its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas drillers
to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point that it has
no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L
each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Require all developers to install or maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside all our
state's streams. This is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural
resources .

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors.

Please approve these regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Andrea young
552 Tescier Rd
552 Tescier Rd, Muncy PA
Muncy, PA 17756



Cooper, Kathy

From: Barry E. Blust [bebjem@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:01 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Barry E. Blust
21 Rabbit Run Lane
Glenmoore, PA 19343



Cooper, Kathy

From: Christine Olare [colare@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:00 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Christine Olare
1504 King David Dr.
Pittsburgh, PA 15237



Cooper, Kathy

From: Carolyn McCoy [carolyn.mccoy@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:59 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Carolyn McCoy
4822 Windsor Ave.
Phila, PA 19143-3416



Cooper, Kathy

From: Taryn Galavage [tarynanded@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:58 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Taryn Galavage
214 Timber Road
Pottsville, PA 17901-4027



Cooper, Kathy

From: Floyd Bringle [fbringle@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:56 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Floyd Bringle
140 Woodgate Ln.
140 Woodgate LN
Paoli, PA 19301



Cooper, Kathy

From: Joseph Waldner [cjwaldner@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:56 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Joseph Waldner
303 Yorkshire Drive
Harrisburg, PA 17111



Cooper, Kathy

From: ed roper [enroper@amail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:55 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years,

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

ed roper
219 church st

Phoenixville, PA 19460



Cooper, Kathy

From: Elizabeth Birbeck [jbirbeck@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:54 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Birbeck
1407 Hollywood Ave.
Langhorne, PA 19047



Cooper, Kathy

From: Zach Cross [czachcross@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:52 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Zach Cross
577 Parker Ave. Apt 2
Philadelphia, PA 19128



Cooper, Kathy

From: Liz Pultorak [jacob.pultorak@cornell.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:51 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Liz Pultorak
2608 Dogwood Ct.
Wexford, PA 15090



Cooper, Kathy

From: Linda Roach [roachla@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:50 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Linda Roach
303 Plouse Lane
Sayre, PA 18840



Cooper, Kathy

From: Nathan Sooy [nsooy@cleanwater.org]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:46 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Nathan Sooy
360 Franklin Church Road
Harrisburg, PA 17019



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lindsay Edmunds [linelle@psualum.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:46 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lindsay Edmunds
372 Scott Ln.
Venetia, PA 15367



Cooper, Kathy

From: Nathaniel Popkin [nathaniel.popkin@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:46 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Nathaniel Popkin
635 Bainbridge St.
Philadelphia, PA 19147



Cooper, Kathy

From: Amanda Jacobs [jacobs_web@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:44 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years,

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,
Amanda JAcobs
Collegeville, PA

Amanda Jacobs
2003 Waterfall Circle
Collegeville, PA 19426



Cooper, Kathy

From: Suzanne Staggenberg [suzstagg@pitt.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:43 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Staggenberg
5621 Beacon St.
Pittsburgh, PA 15217



Cooper, Kathy

From: Heather Gustafsom [heathg@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:42 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Heather Gustafsom
4114 Dara Cir.
4114 Dara Circle
Collegeville, PA 19426



Cooper, Kathy

From: Daniel Carroll [dfrancarroll@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:41 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Daniel Carroll
31 N. Howard Ave.
Pittsburgh, PA 15202



Cooper, Kathy

From: Daniel Siglin [d.shaw.siglin@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:39 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Daniel Siglin
8 Cone Street
Wellsboro, PA 16901-1748



Cooper, Kathy

From: Susan Cole &. Hal Taussig [susancole7@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:39 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Susan Cole &. Hal Taussig
8008 Winston Rd.
Philadelphia, PA 19118



Cooper, Kathy

From: John Cummings [johnwcummings@ggmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Dohn Cummings
421 Lloyd St.
Pittsburgh, PA 15208



Cooper, Kathy

From: Daniel Siglin [d.shaw.siglin@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Daniel Siglin
8 Cone Street
Wellsboro, PA 16901-1748



Cooper, Kathy

From: Emily Schmidlapp [emily.schmidlapp@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Emily Schmidlapp
223 Carron St
Pittsburgh, PA 15206



Cooper, Kathy

From: Kevin Koller [kkol@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Kevin Koller
112 Quail Run Rd.
Venetia, PA 15367



Cooper, Kathy

From: Susan Hook [hook5@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Susan Hook
410 Twin Streams Drive
Warminster, PA 18974



Cooper, Kathy

From: Judy McAuley [iris5426@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:37 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Dudy McAuley
740 Taylor Ave
Pittsburgh, PA 15202



Cooper, Kathy

From: Maggie Balsley [balsley.maggie@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:36 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Maggie Balsley
156 McCrerey Road
McCrerey Road
Claysville, PA 15323



Cooper, Kathy

From: Shira Neuberger [shiraneu@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:36 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Shira Neuberger
116 Waverly Rd.
Wyncote, PA 19095



Cooper, Kathy

From: Erin DeCou [erin.decou@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:36 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any IDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Erin DeCou
871 W Walnut Lane
Philadelphia, PA 19144-3720



Cooper, Kathy

From: Allan W. Lilja [allilja@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:36 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Allan W. Lilja
389 Hetrick Rd.
DuBois, PA 15801-6147



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sarah Davis [sloudavis@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:35 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Sarah Davis
2112 Woodland Rd.
Abington, PA 19001



Cooper, Kathy

From: Dewey Odhner [dewey@mipg.upenn.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:34 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. I strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Dewey Odhner
439 Avenue A
Horsham, PA 19044



Cooper, Kathy

From: Diane Thomas [soccermomi 315@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:34 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Diane Thomas
134 Chancery Road
Langhorne, PA 19047



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mary Shull [casazoe@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:33 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs,

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Mary Shull
1126 Dancey St
Pittsburgh, PA 15206



Cooper, Kathy

From: Heather Bemardin [habernardin@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:33 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Heather Bernardin
647 Clayhor Ave
Collegeville, PA 19426



Cooper, Kathy

From: John Wanger [jkwanger@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:32 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years,

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

John Wanger
20 Brimfield Rd.
20 BRIMFIELD ROAD
Audubon, PA 19403



Cooper, Kathy

From: Laurie Tarr [tarrlaurie@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:32 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

This should be a no-brainer!! Thanks for listening.

Sincerely,
Laurie Tarr

Laurie Tarr
5454 Albemarle Ave.
Pittsburgh, PA 15217



Cooper, Kathy

From: Diane Thomas [soccermomi 315@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:32 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years,

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Diane Thomas
134 Chancery Rd.
Langhorne, PA 19047



Cooper, Kathy

From: Tsee Lee [TseeNoEvil14@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:31 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years,

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Tsee Lee
930 Spruce St

Philadelphia, PA 19107



Cooper, Kathy

From: Elizabeth Shipley [liz@psych.upenn.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:30 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years,

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Shipley
805 Hagys Ford Rd.
Penn Valley, PA 19072



Cooper, Kathy

From: L. Luttnitz [Ial330@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:30 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively,

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

L. Luttnitz
615 Locust PI.
615 Locust Place
Sewickley, PA 15143



Cooper, Kathy

From: Priscilla Estes [pestes2@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:29 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Priscilla Estes
615 Friar Dr.
Yardley, PA 19067



Cooper, Kathy

From: Gary Dukart [gd36@cornell.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:29 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Gary Dukart
1714 Benjamin Drive
Ambler, PA 19002



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lorraine Gibson [thegibsonsare@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:28 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lorraine Gibson
115 Stoney Fold
Holland, PA 18966



Cooper, Kathy

From: Kevin Ryan [kevin.ryan@treas.state.nj.us]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:28 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Kevin Ryan
1506 Esther Lane
Lower Makefield, PA 19067



Cooper, Kathy

From: Melissa Weigel [mcweigel@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:28 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Melissa Weigel
540 Righter St.
Philadelphia, PA 19128-3738



Cooper, Kathy

From: Annabelle S. Joseph [aj12@andrew.cmu.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:27 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Annabelle S. Joseph
1117 Shady Ave.
Pittsburgh, PA 15232



Cooper, Kathy

From: Janet Dingle [jdingle1@mac.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:28 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Janet Dingle
309 Wadsworth Ave.
Philadelphia, PA 19119



Cooper, Kathy

From: Joan Haun [jhaun@starlinx.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:26 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Joan Haun
1226 Dickinson Dr.
Yardley, PA 19067



Cooper, Kathy

From: Daphne Smith [smithdaphne@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:26 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Daphne Smith
1213 Titan St.
220 Gotschal Road
Philadelphia, PA 19147



Cooper, Kathy

From: Rita DiAntonio [rita.diantonio@villanova.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Rita DiAntonio
111 Weybridge Dr.
Ill Weybridge Dr.
Malvern, PA 19355



Cooper, Kathy

From: Nancy Bernstein [moon.bern@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Nancy Bernstein
1425 Nightman Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15217



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jessica Clark Oessiebclark@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Jessica Clark
308 Spencer Rd.
Berwyn, PA 19312



Cooper, Kathy

From: Chris Radomki [chris_radomski@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively,

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Chris Radomki
120 Ridge Ave.
Allentown, PA 18101



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jeff Leas [strad82@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

8 Ivy Dr.
Shavertown, PA 18708



Cooper, Kathy

From: Phyllis T. Arbegast [reallynotbob@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Phyllis T. Arbegast
26 N Franklin St
Allentown, PA 18102



Cooper, Kathy

From: Anna S. Kamstra [akamstra@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Respectfully,

Anna S. Kamstra
718 Hendren Street
Philadelphia, PA 19128



Cooper, Kathy

From: Deborah Polk [deb_polk@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Deborah Polk
1334 N. Sheridan Ave.
Pittsburgh, PA 15206



Cooper, Kathy

From: Kathy Richardson [keenholy@juno.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Kathy Richardson
2612 Quail Hill Dr.
Pittsburgh, PA 15241



Cooper, Kathy

From: Michelle Hoff [hofmichzz@gyahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Michelle Hoff
2413 Stony Garden Rd.
2413 stony garden rd
Kintnersville, PA 18930



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lynn Redington [kelpie1314@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lynn Redington
7358 Hillcrest Drive
Macungie, PA 18062-9464



Cooper, Kathy

From: A, Zion [azion1995@verizon=net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:23 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

7035 Lincoln Dr.
Philadelphia, PA 19119



Cooper, Kathy

From: Douglas Ross [dougross@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:21 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Douglas Ross

Bryn Mawr, PA 19010



Cooper, Kathy

From: Adam Weinstein [ab_weinstein@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:16 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Adam Weinstein
617 Paddock Rd.
Havertown, PA 19083



Cooper, Kathy

From: Barbara Royer [bcr17@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:16 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Barbara Royer
112 N. Valley Forge Rd.
112 North Valley Forge Road
Devon, PA 19333



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lisa Cleary [Iac8226@netzero.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:15 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in-our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lisa Cleary
991 Lucon Rd
Schwenksville, PA 19473



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jim Sweeney Oamesvvs@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:15 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Jim Sweeney
934 S. Saint Bernard St.
Philadelphia, PA 19143



Cooper, Kathy

From: Herb Engelsberg [engelsberg@juno.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:14 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Herb Engelsberg
350 Trevor Ln.
Bala Cynwyd, PA 19004



Cooper, Kathy

From: Charles Barr [marybarr@city-net.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:13 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Charles Barr
6505 Stanton Ave.
6505 Stanton Ave.
Pittsburgh, PA 15206



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robert Kiefer [bkief 1 @comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:13 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Robert Kiefer
233 Surrey Road
Southampton, PA 18966



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ernie Mabrey [emabrey@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:10 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Ernie Mabrey
1901 JFK Blvd.

Phila, PA 19103



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jeremiah Ashway O_ashway@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:09 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Jeremiah Ashway
17-6 Cranberry Ridge Rd.
Reading, PA 19606



Cooper, Kathy

From: Steven Simminger [sesimminger@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:09 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Steven E. Simminger
10 Courtney Lane
Media, Pa. 19063

Steven Simminger
10 Courtney Ln.
Media, PA 19063



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ellie Hyde [daniwind1@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:09 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely, Ellie Hyde

Ellie Hyde
RR1 Box 424
Dalton, PA 18414-9331



Cooper, Kathy

From: Marcia Nehemiah [marcia@mailhosts.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 5:08 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Marcia Nehemiah
113 Cedar Court
Hawley, PA 18428-4049



Cooper, Kathy

From: Matthew Johanson [Matt0323@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 5:06 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Matthew Dohanson
2301 silvano dr
Macungie, PA 18062-8658



Cooper, Kathy

From: Andrew Melman [ajmelman@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:06 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Andrew Melman
406 Parkview Or
Wynnewood, PA 19096



Cooper, Kathy

From: Stephanie Dunion [k9-kuriers@attglobal.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:04 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Dunion
4 Penwick Ln.
Newtown Square, PA 19073-4608



Cooper, Kathy

From: Casey Doyle [caseyb.doyle@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:04 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Casey Doyle
328 S. Lang Ave.
Pittsburgh, PA 15208



Cooper, Kathy

From: Kristin Hoover [bkris@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:17 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Kristin Hoover
1393 Lenape Road
West Chester, PA 19382



Cooper, Kathy

From: John Cofchin Ocofchi@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:17 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

John Cofchin
41 Smith Rd
Uniontown, PA 15401



Cooper, Kathy

From: Pamela Dixon [sdixon3@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01. 2010 6:14 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents, Fishing activities alone generate $4,7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Pamela Dixon
32 Lower Hilltop Rd.
Yardley, PA 19067



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lyali Smith [Lyallsm@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:13 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lyall Smith
6342 Saddle Rd
New Tripoli, PA 18066



Cooper, Kathy

From: Brenda Factor [brenfactor@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:12 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Brenda Factor
6030 Cannon Hill Rd.
Fort Washington, PA 19034



Cooper, Kathy

From: William Hance [bill@billhance.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:10 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively,

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

William Hance
503 S. Ridley Creek Rd.
Media, PA 19063



Cooper, Kathy

From: Elaine Neth [ecneth@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:09 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Elaine Neth
472 Jefferson St.
472 Jefferson St.
Plymouth Mtng, PA 19462



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jacqueline Shock [jacquelineshock@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 5:54 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Shock
585 Harrogate Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15241-2028



Cooper, Kathy

From: Traci Dain [dajaxH @earthlink.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 5:50 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Traci Dain
341 44th St.
Pittsburgh, PA 15201



Cooper, Kathy

From: Monica Cooiey [monicaandleo@netscape.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:49 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Monica Cooley
2322 Harts Ln.
Lafayette Hill, PA 19444



Cooper, Kathy

From: Kevin &. Amy Raphael [akraphael4@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:49 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Kevin &. Amy Raphael
37 E. Abington Ave.
37 E. Abington Ave.
Philadelphia, PA 19118



Cooper, Kathy

From: Steven May [yamanevets@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:47 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Steven May
616 Green Lane

Philadelphia, PA 19128



Cooper, Kathy

From: Paul Steinberger [paul@hpipro.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:46 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Paul Steinberger
1030 Revenue Drive
Telford, PA 18969



Cooper, Kathy

From: Laura Salisbury [lmvvs@usa.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:44 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs,

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Laura Salisbury
1238 Hazelwood Or
Fort Washington, PA 19034-1653



Cooper, Kathy

From: Eric Christensen [boogama@gmail .com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:42 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Eric Christensen
37 W. La Crosse ave.
Lansdowne, PA 19050



Cooper, Kathy

From: Roberta Camp [robertacamp@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:39 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Roberta Camp
713 S. Warnock St.
Philadelphia, PA 19147



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jeanne Weber [jeanneweberggverizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 5:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Jeanne Weber
1119 Rapps Dam Rd.
Phoenixville, PA 19460



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lynda Rose [roselr@upmc.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:37 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for IDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lynda Rose
474 Orchard Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA 15202



Cooper, Kathy

From: Natalie McDonald [natalie_mcdonald@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 5:33 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Natalie McDonald
10 Havcrest Cir.
Havertown, PA 19083
Havertown, PA 19083



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jim Sweeney [jamesws@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 5:29 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Dim Sweeney
934 S. Saint Bernard St.
Philadelphia, PA 19143



Cooper, Kathy

From: Richard Vanaken [candyo_1 @juno.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:27 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Richard Vanaken
68 Murray Rd
68 Murray Rd.
Churchville, PA 18966



Cooper, Kathy

From: Erin Johnson [erinmaria2002@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:27 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Erin Johnson
2935 Harper Street
Philadelphia, PA 19130



Cooper, Kathy

From: Gretchen Heacock [gretchen71@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:26 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs,

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Gretchen Heacock
3526 Calumet Street
3526 Calumet Street
Philadelphia, PA 19129



Cooper, Kathy

From: Dave Casker [dcasker@atlanticbb.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 5:26 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Dave Casker
195 Derby Street - Rear
Johnstown, PA 15905-4514



Cooper, Kathy

From: Roberta McCall [mcbertski@neo.rr.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 5:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Roberta McCall
752 East 37th Street
752 e 37th
Erie, PA 16504



Cooper, Kathy

From: Shaun Slifer [pghvinylninja@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 5:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Shaun Slifer
219 Edmond St
Pittsburgh, PA 15224



Cooper, Kathy

From: Patrice Heller [hellerp@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 5:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Patrice Heller
308 E. Ormandy PI.
Ambler, PA 19002



Cooper, Kathy

From: Patty Johnson [stones 1513@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday. June 01, 2010 7:07 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Patty Johnson
1513 Porter St
Conway, PA 15027-1335



Cooper, Kathy

From: Darren Strain [strainteam@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:06 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Darren Strain
4824 Shepherd Street

Brookhaven, PA 19015



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jon Weiner [ujwest@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:01 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively,

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,
Jonathan Weiner

Jon Weiner
1741 Lombard St.
Philadelphia, PA 19146



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lisa Bryer [lbryer@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:01 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Lisa Bryer
46 Florence Dr.
46 Florence Dr.
Richboro, PA 18954



Cooper, Kathy

From: Helena Kotala [h_kotala@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 7:00 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Helena Kotala
251 McMullen Road
Altoona, PA 16601



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jim league [jteague67@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 6:56 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,
Jim league

Jim league
11 Virginia Drive
Coatesville, PA 19320



Cooper, Kathy

From: Carol Bartholomew [cbart2@earthlink.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:55 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides,

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Carol Bartholomew
207 Washington Ct.
Trappe, PA 19426



Cooper, Kathy

From: Barbara Blake [barbarahblake@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:55 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Barbara Blake
102 Oakland Ave.
Media, PA 19063



Cooper, Kathy

From: Terry Doran [doranTI @verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:53 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Terry Doran
610 N. Meadowcroft Ave.
610 North Meadowcroft Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA 15216



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jennifer Rattigan [jrattign@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:53 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Rattigan
Icedale Rd
Honey Brook, PA 19344



Cooper, Kathy

From: Amy Hurley [amarmaphurl@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:52 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Amy Hurley
116 West Broadway Avenue
Clifton Heights, PA
Clifton Heights, PA 19018



Cooper, Kathy

From: John Buchanan [forge13@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 6:47 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

John Buchanan
1520 Aspen Drive
1520 aspen drive
Pottstown, PA 19464-1575



Cooper, Kathy

From: Daniel Schmitt [democracyinaction@safety.mm.st]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:46 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

- Daniel Schmitt

Daniel Schmitt
1178 Wood Road
Mansfield, PA 16933



Cooper, Kathy

From: Steve Sears [searssteve@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 6:44 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Steve Sears
8 Saint Dunstans Rd.
650 Burbridge
Hatboro, PA 19040



Cooper, Kathy

From: Cheryl Locker [cmlocker@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:40 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Locker
95 Hillcrest Dr.
Doylestown, PA 18901



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robyn Mello [rojomello@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:39 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Robyn Mello
2416 S Lawrence St
Philadelphia, PA 19148



Cooper, Kathy

From: Holly Brady [hnb777@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:34 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Holly Brady
397 Cobbler Ct.
Yardley, PA 19067



Cooper, Kathy

From: Marshall Hamilton [mhamil2741 @aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:34 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Marshall Hamilton
18 Lakewood Dr.
18 Lakewood Drive
Media, PA 19063



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sandra Freid [sandyfreid@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:34 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Sandra Freid
2401 Pennsylvania Ave #3A1
Philadelphia, PA 19130



Cooper, Kathy

From: Andrew Schlegel [drewsch@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 6:29 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Andrew Schlegel
8000 Germantown Ave.
Philadelphia, PA 19118



Cooper, Kathy

From: Terri Davin [iknewitfirst@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 6:27 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Terri Davin
1937 West Roy Furman
Waynesburg, PA 15370



Cooper, Kathy

From: Erin McCall [ermccall@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:26 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Erin McCall
2344 S. 5th St.

Allentown, PA 18103



Cooper, Kathy

From: Charond Collings [cdjcollings@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Charond Coliings
526 W. Mount Pleasant Ave.
Philadelphia, PA 19119



Cooper, Kathy

From: Erin Hirsh [erinhirsh@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Erin Hirsh
144 Lismore Ave.
Glenside, PA 19038



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sarah Barr [sarahabarr@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Sarah Barr
1353 Arbordale Rd.
Wynnewood, PA 19096



Cooper, Kathy

From: uwen Shaffer [gwenljsa@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:21 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Gwen Shaffer
1704 Christian St.
1704 Christian Street
Philadelphia, PA 19146



Cooper, Kathy

From: Tony Ortenzo [acortenzo@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:19 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Tony Ortenzo
2659 Rossmoor Dr.
2659 Rossmoor Drive
Pittsburgh, PA 15241



Cooper, Kathy

From: Stephen Mann [shmann3@venzon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:15 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Stephen Mann
177 Heritage Dr.
Collegeville, PA 19426



Cooper, Kathy

From: David Lindgren [dave.lindgren@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:12 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

David Lindgren
244 Highland Ave Apt 2
Wayne, PA 19087



Cooper, Kathy

From: Michael Meyer [bcmt2000@comGast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 8:46 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Michael Meyer
1597 Daws Rd.
1597 Daws Rd
Blue Bell, PA 19422



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mark Schreiner [msschreiner@mac.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 8:46 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Mark Schreiner
514 Ballytore Rd.
Wynnewood, PA 19096



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jenny Kraft [jenny.l.kraft@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 8:43 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Jenny Kraft
1436 Clymer St.
Philadelphia, PA 19146



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lucille Nurkse [lunur@mac.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 8:43 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lucille Nurkse
Bx 4150 RR 5
Towanda, PA 18848



Cooper, Kathy

From: David Fiedler [davefiedler@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 8:33 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

David Fiedler
5188 Judson Or
5188 Judson Or
Bensalem, PA 19020



Cooper, Kathy

From: Dave Schwartz [davidpschwartz@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 8:32 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively,

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Dave Schwartz
906 Concord Ave.
Drexel Hill, PA 19026



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robert Doooao [doooaolaodscape@gyahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, Juoe 01, 2010 8:30 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 aod Docket #2806, Erosioo aod Sedimeotatioo Cootrol aod Wastewater

Comissiooers Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, aod Fioemao:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosioo aod Sedimeotatioo Cootrol]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Peoosylvaoia staods to take a major step forward io protectiog the health of its rivers aod
streams. Both of the Eoviroomeotal Quality Board's actioos oo Wastewater aod Erosioo aod
Sedimeotatioo Cootrol from its May 13, 2010 meetiog would take us a loog way to preserving a
cleao aod healthy water supply io our state for maoy years.

I stroogly urge you to approve the Eoviroomeotal Quality Board's proposed revisioos to the
Chapter 102 regulations, includiog the sectioo that would maodate 150 foot buffers for oew
developmeot aloog Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) aod
250 mg/L each of Sulfates aod Chlorides.

Requiriog developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Robert Donnan
107 Southview Ct.
McMurray, PA 15317



Cooper, Kathy

From: Theresa Ulrich [tjfolds5@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 8:26 PM
To: iRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,
Theresa Ulrich

Theresa Ulrich
634 Meadowbrook Ave.
Ambler, PA 19002



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lisa Scherer [gr68@atlanticbb.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 8:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lisa Scherer
216 Grable rd.
216 Grable Rd. Marianna, Pa 15345
Marianna, PA 15345



Cooper, Kathy

From: Margaret Leventhal [margau27@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 8:23 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Margaret Leventhal
36 Rosedale Rd.
36 Rosedale Road
Wynnewood, PA 19096



Cooper, Kathy

From: Christine Waanders [waandersc@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 8:19 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Christine Waanders
117 Simpson Rd.
117 Simpson Rd
Ardmore, PA 19003



Cooper, Kathy

From: John Rossi [jrhondo56@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 8:14 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

John Rossi
362 Paoli Pike
Chadds Ford, PA 19317



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mykie Reidy [mykiereidy@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 8:10 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Mykie Reidy
99 Parkridge Ln.
99 Parkridge Lane
Pittsburgh, PA 15228



Cooper, Kathy

From: Barry Summers [blsummers5@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 8:07 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Barry Summers
232 Aspen Road
232 Aspen Road, Yardley PA 19067
Yardley, PA 19067-5773



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mark Garvin [mark@markgarvinphoto.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 8:02 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Mark Garvin
7816 Haines Rd.
Cheltenham, PA 19012



Cooper, Kathy

From: Brian Gordon [gordons.pa@gmaJl.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 8:01 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

Dear Representative,

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams



and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we
will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Tammy Gordon

Brian Gordon
119 Spring Brook Ter.
119 Spring Brook Terrace
Nazareth, PA 18901



Cooper, Kathy

From: Walt Ceglowski [ceglowskiw@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 8:01 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Walt Ceglowski
258 Mather Rd.
258 Mather Road
Denkintown, PA 19046



Cooper, Kathy

From: Pam Borio [boriopam@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 8:00 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Pam Borio
496 Gibson Ave.
Warminster, PA 18974



Cooper, Kathy

From: Rose Klayman [roseklayman@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 7:59 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Rose Klayman
22 Annesley Dr.
22 annesley drive
Glen Mills, PA 19342



Cooper, Kathy

From: Cheryl Diak [schmiak2@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:54 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Diak
464 Pierina Dr.
Pittsburgh, PA 15243



Cooper, Kathy

From: Peggy Fahnestock [pfahnest@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:54 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides. These are important safeguards for Pennsylvania's
environment and its citizens' health.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Protect Pennsylvania's water resources to keep it healthy, beautiful, and economically sound!

Sincerely,

Louise Fahnestock

Peggy Fahnestock
1818 Supplee Rd.
1818 Supplee Road
Lansdale, PA 19446



Cooper, Kathy

From: Peggy Fahnestock [pfahnest@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 7:54 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides. These are important safeguards for Pennsylvania's
environment and its citizens' health.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Protect Pennsylvania's water resources to keep it healthy, beautiful, and economically sound!

Sincerely,

Louise Fahnestock

Peggy Fahnestock
1818 Supplee Rd.
1818 Supplee Road
Lansdale, PA 19446



Cooper, Kathy

From: Anita Nelson [fdarabs@uplink.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:51 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Anita Nelson
1638 Caledonia Pike
Frenchville, PA 16836-8416



Cooper, Kathy

From: Elizabeth Wieand [efwieand@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Wieand
1034 Elm St.
Bethlehem, PA 18018



Cooper, Kathy

From: Salvatore Carlino [carlino@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 7:33 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Salvatore Carlino
501 Poplar Street
Catasauqua, PA 18032



Cooper, Kathy

From: Dottie Baumgarten [dottiebaumgarten@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:33 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Dottie Baumgarten
145 Harrison Ave
Glenside, PA 19038-4008



Cooper, Kathy

From: Andrea Carman [andreacarman@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 7:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Andrea Carman
700 Ridge Dr.
700 Ridge Or
Douglassville, PA 19518



Cooper, Kathy

From: Emily Darigan [emilyd7@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:23 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Emily Darigan
275 Mcintosh Rd.
West Chester, PA 19382



Cooper, Kathy

From: Paco Verin [seedman@earthlink.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:21 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Paco Verin
12 Foxcroft Ln
Media, PA 19063



Cooper, Kathy

From: Eric Karell [e.karell@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:13 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Eric Karell
4708 Baldwin Manor Rd.
Pittsburgh, PA 15227



Cooper, Kathy

From: Joyce Mitchell [jemitch203@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:11 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Joyce Mitchell
230 McCarrell Road
Hickory, PA 15340



Cooper, Kathy

From: Harry Hochheiser [hshoch@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:05 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Harry Hochheiser
6322 Phillips Ave
Pittsburgh, PA 15217



Cooper, Kathy

From: Nick Fortuoe [ofortuoe@comcast.oet]
Sent: Tuesday, Juoe 01, 2010 9:04 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 aod Docket #2806, Erosioo aod Sedimeotatioo Cootrol aod Wastewater

Comissiooers Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizoer, aod Fioemao:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosioo aod Sedimeotatioo Cootrol]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Peoosylvaoia staods to take a major step forward io protecting the health of its rivers aod
streams. Both of the Eoviroomeotal Quality Board's actioos oo Wastewater aod Erosioo aod
Sedimeotatioo Cootrol from its May 13, 2010 meetiog would take us a loog way to preserving a
cleao aod healthy water supply io our state for maoy years.

I stroogly urge you to approve the Eoviroomeotal Quality Board's proposed revisioos to the
Chapter 102 regulations, iocludiog the sectioo that would maodate 150 foot buffers for oew
developmeot aloog Exceptiooal Value aod High Quality streams. I also stroogly urge you to
approve its oew regulatioos oo Wastewater, iocludiog the sectioo that requires oatural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it ioto our waterways, to the poiot
that it has oo more thao 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) aod
250 mg/L each of Sulfates aod Chlorides.

Requiriog developers to maiotaio a buffer of trees aod plaots alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important oatural resources aod the
commuoities aod businesses that depeod oo them. Because buffers take advaotage of
Peoosylvaoia's existiog oatural resources, they deliver significant ecooomic, health aod
safety beoefits with very low investment from taxpayers aod busioesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants io river water before it becomes driokiog water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values aod the tax base, maiotaio lower stream
temperatures aod better water quality oeeded by fish aod save Peoosylvaoia mooey oo
stormwater maoagemeot by using existiog oatural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) aod 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
aod Chlorides will go a loog way towards eosuriog that federal driokiog water staodards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that aoy TDS wastewater effluent staodard be
protective of aquatic life. We stroogly encourage IRRC to approve the staodards aod to
preserve them as discharge staodards.

With tourism aod recreatioo serviog as major drivers of Peoosylvaoia*s ecooomy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depeod oo: our rivers aod streams,
especially the EV aod HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. Io
2008, Peoosylvaoia's tourism industry provided $18 billioo io wages to more thao 600,000
residents. Fishiog activities alone geoerate $4.7 billioo per year io reveoue for the state-
supplyiog 43,000 jobs.

Peoosylvaoia is a water rich state. So rich, io fact, that we have takeo our water for
graoted. This caooot cootioue. If we cootioue to tear out all the forest protectiog streams
aod dump millioos of galloos of water six-times saltier thao the oceao ioto our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Nick Fortune
126 Summer Ridge Dr.
Lansdale, PA 19446



Cooper, Kathy

From: Heather Hurlock [hvhurlock@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 9:02 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Heather Hurlock
3140 Coventryville Rd
Pottstown, PA 19465



Cooper, Kathy

From: Stephen Kunz [spkunz@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 8:54 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Stephen Kunz
1015 Brookwood Dr.
Phoenixville, PA 19460



Cooper, Kathy

From: Cynthia Gilman [cyngilman@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 8:52 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Gilman
9 Chestnut Avenue
Narberth, PA 19072



Cooper, Kathy

From: Amy Trulik [amytrulik623@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 8:50 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely, Amy Trulik

Amy Trulik
2735 Kingston Dr.
Natrona Heights, PA 15065



Cooper, Kathy

From: Anne Trolani [ttroiani@speaksoft.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:21 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Anne Trolani
1142 N. 18th St.
Allentown, PA 18104



Cooper, Kathy

From: Leslie Kaufman [lesliekaufman@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 10:18 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Leslie Kaufman
933 N. Orianna St.
Philadelphia, PA 19123



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jennifer Krencs [jkrencs@rcn.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 10:16 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively,

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Krencs
87 6th St.
Whitehall, PA 18052



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sydney Smith [ssydney68@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01*, 2010 10:07 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Sydney Smith
116 Halsey Ct.
Pittsburgh, PA 15228



Cooper, Kathy

From: Cheryl Lipton [cheryljoyl@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 10:05 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Lipton
2 Ashwood Ln.
Eagleville, PA 19403



Cooper, Kathy

From: Catherine Barnett [barnettkatieO3@gmaii.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:57 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Catherine Barnett
224 Bridge Street Apt 1
phoenixville, PA 19460



Cooper, Kathy

From: Monica Weisberg [mon.weisberg@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:54 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Monica Weisberg
618 Valley Stream Cir.
Feasterville Trevose, PA 19053



Cooper, Kathy

From: Steve Dippolito [baskyi@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:52 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Steve Dippolito
26 refi circle
Phoenixville, PA 19460



Cooper, Kathy

From: Anne Misak [anne.misak@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 9:51 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Anne Misak
309 S 51 St.
Philadelphia, PA 19143



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ken Alren [ken2434@rcn.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 9:51 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Ken Alren
2434 15th St.
Bethlehem, PA 18020



Cooper, Kathy

From: pam angell [pambolambo@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:50 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

pam angell
403 north bethlehem pike
403 north bethlehem pike
Fort Washington, PA 19034



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ed Domheim [eddornheim@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:49 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Ed Dornheim
215 Harrison Ave.
215 Harrison Avenue
Glenside, PA 19038



Cooper, Kathy

From: Michael Itle [occam03@corncast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:43 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Michael Itle
6543 Hollow Drive
East Petersburg, PA 17520



Cooper, Kathy

From: Derek Colqohoon [dmcolqohoon@comcast.net]
Sent: Toesday, Jone 01,2010 9:42 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Nomber #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Nomber #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting woold take os a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Derek Colquhoun
120 Ulmer Ave.
Oreland, PA 19075



Cooper, Kathy

From: V. Baxter [vbaxter@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:41 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

V. Baxter
3071 Dara Dr.
South Park, PA 15129



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ben Burrows [burrowsx@bellatlantic.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 9:40 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman: j

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control] I

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and I
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a j
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the j
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new I
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to j
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas )
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point j
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and j
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides. j

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best j
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the j
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses. j

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce i
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream 1
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on j
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively. j

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates j
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are j
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be \
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to j
preserve them as discharge standards. |

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is \
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams, j
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In |
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000 j
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state- j
supplying 43,000 jobs. j

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for j
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams j
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we \



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Ben Burrows
406 Shoemaker Road
406 Shoemaker Road
Elkins Park, PA 190272420



Cooper, Kathy

From: Bruce D. Stephens [stephens.bruce.d@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Bruce D. Stephens
841 Summit St.
Bethlehem, PA 18015



Cooper, Kathy

From: Judi Wren 0jmattpat2@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 9:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

]udi Wren
153 Pennsylvania Ave.
Bryn Mawr, PA 19010



Cooper, Kathy

From: erin crump [efeehley@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:37 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

erin crump
1440 Granary Road
Blue Bell, PA 19422



Cooper, Kathy

From: Caroline Acker [acker@andrew.cmu.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 9:36 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,
Caroline Acker
5 Highland Court
Pittsburgh PA 15206

Caroline Acker
5 Highland Ct.
Pittsburgh, PA 15206



Cooper, Kathy

From: Glenn Frederick [gdfred@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:34 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Glenn Frederick
123 Cornwall Drive
123 Cornwall Drive
Chalfont, PA 18914



Cooper, Kathy

From: Eliasabeth Barbis [elisa.barbis@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 9:34 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Eliasabeth Barbis
929 Hunt Rd.
Broomall, PA 19008



Cooper, Kathy

From: Veronica Harris [jeffandv2000@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:31 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Veronica Harris
223 2nd St.
Aspinwall, PA 15215



Cooper, Kathy

From: Paul Dickey [dickey.p@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:30 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Paul Dickey
331 E. UnionBlvd
Bethlehem, PA 18018



Cooper, Kathy

From: Skip Denenberg [alibil @wans.netj
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:30 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Skip Denenberg
712 S. Warnock St.
Philadelphia, PA 19147



Cooper, Kathy

From: Annie Scott [anniescotti8@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Annie Scott
4824 Smick Street
Philadelphia, PA 19127



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ninamary Langsdale [nlangsdale@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:47 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Ninamary Langsdale

Pittsburgh, PA 15243



Cooper, Kathy

From: John Campanile [peachfarm@windstream.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:47 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

John Campanile
2147 Egli Hill Road
Muncy, PA 17756



Cooper, Kathy

From: S. Rovin [srovin@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:39 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

S. Rovin
20 Bishop Hollow Rd.
Newtown Sq, PA 19073



Cooper, Kathy

From: Holly Fake [hafake@rcn.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:38 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,
Holly Fake

Holly Fake
2042 W. Broad Street
W Broad Street
Bethlehem, PA 18018



Cooper, Kathy

From: Thomas Nelson [twnelson@erols.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 11:59 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Thomas Nelson
105 Drexel Ave.
Lansdowne, PA 19050-1304



Cooper, Kathy

From: Troy Schreiber [sherlocktas@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 11:56 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Troy Schreiber
232 Market Street Apt. C
Millersburg, PA 17061



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lionel Ruberg [lionellcr@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 11:39 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lionel Ruberg
1382 Newtown-Langhorne Rd.
Apt. D-113
Newtown, PA 18940-2418



Cooper, Kathy

From: Anne Harris Kate [katzah93@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 11:34 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Anne Harris Katz
445 Shady Knoll Road
Montoursville, PA 17754



Cooper, Kathy

From: William Joseph [willjoseph1@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 11:31 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

William Joseph
1030 Lakemont Dr.
Pittsburgh, PA 15243



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sarah Caspar [scaspar@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 11:27 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Sarah Caspar
525 Hopewell Rd.
Downingtown, PA 19335-1220



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sandra Whipple [swhipple@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 11:13 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Sandra Whipple
508 Waldron Ter.
508 Waldron Ter
Merion Sta, PA 19066



Cooper, Kathy

From: Daniel Jordan [oldrustedtrain@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 10:56 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for IDS. It is critical that any IDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Daniel Jordan
1 Manorview Circle
Malvern, PA 19355



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ronald Gulla [fight@hky.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 10:53 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Ronald Gulla
29 Gulla Lane
29 Gulla Lane
Hickory, PA 15340



Cooper, Kathy

From: Judith Rossr [rustyfilmholder@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 10:52 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Judith Rossr
317 rauch st bethlehem PA
317 Rauch St.
Bethlehem, PA 18018-5615



Cooper, Kathy

From: Judith Rossr [rustyfilmholder@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 10:52 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Judith Rossr
317 rauch st bethlehem PA
317 Rauch St.
Bethlehem, PA 18018-5615



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jennifer Briggs [jbriggsi @mac.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 10:43 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Briggs
5622 Phillips Ave.
Pittsburgh, PA 15217



Cooper, Kathy

From: Joe Zelinski [lisa_zelinski@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 10:42 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Joe Zelinski
1902 Fairview Avenue
1902 Fairview Avenue
Easton, PA 18042



Cooper, Kathy

From: John Leonard 0ohnofpa1@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 10:42 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

John Leonard
142 B Grandview Ave
Monaca, PA 15061-2433



Cooper, Kathy

From: Michele Koskinen [kosantiques@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 10:42 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Michele Koskinen
874 N 25th St
Phila, PA 19130



Cooper, Kathy

From: Donald Stump [donjeani @verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 10:42 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Donald Stump
2551 Lindenwood Drive
Pittsburgh, PA 15241



Cooper, Kathy

From: Teresa Cappello [tess@cavtel.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 10:41 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Teresa Cappello
124 West Lincoln Ave
Telford, PA 18969



Cooper, Kathy

From: Stephanie Ulmer [stephanie.ulmer@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 10:40 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Ulmer
427 Elmer St.
Pittsburgh, PA 15218



Cooper, Kathy

From: George F. [george2328@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 10:21 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

George F.
105 Vernon Ln.
Yardley, PA 19067



Cooper, Kathy

From: Elizabeth Parziale [eparziale@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 10:21 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs,

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Parziale
534 Bell Lane
534 Bell Lane
Maple Glen, PA 19002



Cooper, Kathy

From: Christine Hannafin [chrishannafin@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 10:20 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Christine Hannafin
380 Jenissa Drive
West Chester, PA 19382



Cooper, Kathy

From: Giacomo DeAnnuntis [gdeannuntis@aim.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 7:13 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Giacomo DeAnnuntis
5502 Houghton Street
Phila, PA 19128



Cooper, Kathy

From: Elaine Trott [etrott29@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 7:09 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Elaine Trott
472 Grouse Court East
New Hope, PA 18938



Cooper, Kathy

From: Walter R. Garvin [walt@lvbn.org]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 7:06 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Walter R. Garvin
3536 Oakland Rd.
3536 Oakland rd
Bethlehem, PA 18020



Cooper, Kathy

From: Winifred Shaw-Hope [whope2@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 6:59 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Winifred Shaw-Hope
332 Brigade Court
Chesterbrook, PA 19087-5544



Cooper, Kathy

From: Daniel H.L. Gholson [dhlgholson@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 6:48 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Daniel H.L. Gholson
87 Woodland Road
Huntingdon Valley, PA 19006



Cooper, Kathy

From: Abigail Reimold [cirus8@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 6:33 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Abigail Reimold
419 East Manoa
Havertown, PA 19083



Cooper, Kathy

From: Galina Nairn [gxnaim@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 6:28 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Galina Nairn
1632 Winterton St.
Pittsburgh, PA 15206



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lewis A. Parker [Ipar4@rcn.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 6:27 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lewis A. Parker
1343 Ridge Trl.
Easton, PA 18040



Cooper, Kathy

From: Peggy Franciosa [peggyfran@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 6:12 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Peggy Franciosa
1 Martins Ln.
Downingtown, PA 19335



Cooper, Kathy

From: Karen Saylor [saylor.karen@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 6:11 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Karen Saylor
RR 3 Box 177
Towanda, PA 18848



Cooper, Kathy

From: Stephen Teresi [sty280@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 5:26 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Stephen Teresi
802 N Meadowcroft Av.
Pittsburgh, PA 15216



Cooper, Kathy

From: Tonya Anderson [Tander1210@gmaii.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 5:19 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Tonya Anderson
818 market street
Williamsport, PA 17701



Cooper, Kathy

From: jason berteotti 0esteri8@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 4:54 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

jason berteotti
245 grace ave
Canonsburg, PA 15317



Cooper, Kathy

From: Thomas Ditmars [thomas.ditmars@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 3:50 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Thomas Ditmars
151 Blenheim Or
Easton, PA 18045



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ernest Schwenk [eschwenk@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:03 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Ernest Schwenk
158 Second Ave.
Pottstown, PA 19464



Cooper, Kathy

From: Edmund Svviger [juneandedmund@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 1:45 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Edmund Swiger
8830 Breezewood Drive
8830 Breezewood Drive
Pittsburgh, PA 15237-4127



Cooper, Kathy

From: Richard Martin [ForestCoalition@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 1:45 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]
RE: Wastewater

We can protect the health of its rivers and streams. Both of the Environmental Quality
Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010
meeting would take us a long way to preserving a clean and healthy water supply in our state
for many years.

Please approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the Chapter 102
regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new development
along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to approve its new
regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas drillers to treat
their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point that it has no more
than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each of
Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we
will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.



Sincerely,

Richard Martin
740 Oak Hill
Boiling Springs, PA 17007



Cooper, Kathy

From: Arne R. Erickson [kokopelligi@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 1:44 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Arne R. Erickson
330 Beechwood Dr.
Sellersville, PA 18960



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robert Trendler [rat2020@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:51 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Robert Trendler
33 Roosevelt Dr.
33 Roosevelt Drive
Boyertown, PA 19512



Cooper, Kathy

From: Erica Smith [erica.a.smith@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:35 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Erica Smith
4725 Osage Ave.
Philadelphia, PA 19143



Cooper, Kathy

From: Hilary Wilson [wilsonhilaryO@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:27 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Hilary Wilson
345 Avon Rd. Apt. E152
Devon, PA 19333-2315



Cooper, Kathy

From: Steven Lachman [stevelachman@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:24 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Steven Lachman

Steven Lachman
817 Saxton Drive
State College, PA 16801



Cooper, Kathy

From: Willa Paterson [willabp@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:22 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,
Willa Paterson

Willa Paterson
501 Edmond St. #2
Pittsburgh, PA 15224-2013



Cooper, Kathy

From: William Quinn [abingph@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:22 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

William Quinn
33 E. Abington Avenue
Philadelphia, PA 19118-3961



Cooper, Kathy

From: Barbara Quintiliano [barbquin@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:21 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman: |

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control] \

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater] I

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and j
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and j
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a j
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years. j

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the j
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new |
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to j
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas I
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point j
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and j
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides. j

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best I
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the |
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses. |

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce S
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream \
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on j
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively. j

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates |
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are j
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be |
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to j
preserve them as discharge standards. j

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Barbara Quintiliano
298 Swedesford Rd.
Malvern, PA 19355-1657



Cooper, Kathy

From: Barbara Barrett [bcbarretti @comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:16 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Barbara Barrett
68 Wolf Run Rd.
Hughesville, PA 17737



Cooper, Kathy

From: Victoria Enigk [VEnigk222@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:14 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams, *
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Victoria Enigk
1032 Radio Club Rd.
Montoursville, PA 17754



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ramon Monras-Sender [rmsender@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:09 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,
Ramon Monras-Sender

Ramon Monras-Sender
415 Greenwich St.
Philadelphia, PA 19147
Philadelphia, PA 19147



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mike Ford [mikford@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:08 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Mike Ford
1157 Gerritt St
1157 gerritt st
Philadelphia, PA 19147



Cooper, Kathy

From: Laura Pappas [laurapappasO7@gmaJl.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:03 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Laura Pappas
339 Winding Way
King of Prussia, PA 19406



Cooper, Kathy

From: Susan Constantine [susan.constantine@keystone.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:02 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman: |

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control] j

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a I
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years. j

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new j
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to !
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas !
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point j
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and j
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides. j

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best j
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and j
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses. j

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce I
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream j
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on j
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively. I

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates |
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are j
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be I
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to j
preserve them as discharge standards. j

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is j
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams, j
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In j
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Susan Constantine
R.R. 1 Box 225
Dalton, PA 18414



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ruth Fauman Fichman [malacate@pitt.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:02 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for IDS. It is critical that any IDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Ruth Fauman Fichman
5715 Solway Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15217



Cooper, Kathy

From: Teresa Brown [suni5146@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:53 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Teresa Brown
427 U. 11th Ave.
Conshohocken, PA 19428



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jean Hayes [jeanchayes@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02,2010 9:53 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Dean Hayes
310 Morris Rd.
Wayne, PA 19087



Cooper, Kathy

From: Anna Jackson [ajackson61 @verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:51 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely, ann jackson

Anna Jackson
382 Madison Rd.
382 madison rd
Springfield, PA 19064



Cooper, Kathy

From: Anna Jackson [ajackson61 @verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:48 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely, ann jackson

Anna Jackson
382 Madison Rd.
382 madison rd
Springfield, PA 19064



Cooper, Kathy

From: Edmund Lopresti [edlopresti@earthlink.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:47 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses. I

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce j
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream j
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on j
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively. I

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates j
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are j
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be j
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to j
preserve them as discharge standards. j

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is I
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams, j
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In j
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000 I
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state- I
supplying 43,000 jobs. j

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for j
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams |
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we j



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Edmund Lopresti
4724 Coleridge St.
Pittsburgh, PA 15201



Cooper, Kathy

From: Eileen Coval [Covalfamily@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:47 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Eileen Coval
114 Sullenbergers Lane
Mil Hall, PA 17751



Cooper, Kathy

From: Laurie Latner [laurie@latner.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:45 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Laurie Latner
4941A River Rd
Pt Pleasant, PA 18950



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jennifer Case [gregory.case3@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:45 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Case
8635 Montgomery Ave.
Glenside, PA 19038



Cooper, Kathy

From: Kathy Lopez [tulipwalk@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:40 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Kathy Lopez
Wlldman Arms Condo. 80 West Baltimore Ave.
B 603, Lansdowne, PA 19050
Philadelphia, PA 19146



Cooper, Kathy

From: Kim Dieter [kimelon1010@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:31 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Kim Dieter
209 Bella Vista Rd.
2 Beaumont Lane
Devon, PA 19333



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mary T. Legge [mtlun06@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:28 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any IDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Mary T. Legge
110 W. Wissahickon Ave.
110 W. Wissahickon Ave.
Flourtown, PA 19031-1898



Cooper, Kathy

From: Rebecca White Newgren [beckywn@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:28 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Rebecca White Newgren
923 S. 23rd Street Unit B
Philadelphia, PA 19146



Cooper, Kathy

From: Keith Donnellan [kdonnellan@dovetailcs.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:27 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Keith Donnellan
4914 Osage Ave
Philadelphia, PA 19143



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robert Sullivan [r.sullivani 3@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:23 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,
Robert 3 Sullivan ]r

Robert Sullivan
5136 Beeler St.
5136 Beeler St
Pittsburgh, PA 15217



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lisa Graves-Marcucci [lisagmarcucci@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:22 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2866 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lisa Graves-Marcucci
123 Oakwood Drive
Jefferson Hills, PA 15025



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ena Miceli [emiceli@andrew.cmu.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:17 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Ena Miceli
410 Walnut Rd.
410 walnut road
Pittsburgh, PA 15202



Cooper, Kathy

From: Amy Mendelsohn [furrybeast@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:15 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Amy Mendelsohn
1421 Beech Ave.
Elkins Park, PA 19027



Cooper, Kathy

From: Evelina McGuigan [emcguigan@greynun.org]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:14 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Evelina McGuigan
1343 Pinyon Street
1343 Pinyon Street
Trevose, PA 19053



Cooper, Kathy

From: Stephen Crescimanno [steved01 @comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:07 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Stephen Crescimanno
805 Princeton Place
Hatfield, PA 19440



Cooper, Kathy

From: Andi Lord [andilord@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:06 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Andi Lord
1337 S. Clarion St.
Philadelphia, PA 19147



Cooper, Kathy

From: Cheryl Lee [Caltps@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:05 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Lee
200 hidden Ridge Ct

South Park, PA 15129



Cooper, Kathy

From: SHERYL C. BERGER [TCHRSHERYL@YAHOO.COM]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:03 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,
Sheryl C. Berger

SHERYL C. BERGER
50 WOODBRIDGE COURT NORTH
LANGHORNE, PA 19053-1943



Cooper, Kathy

From: Andrea Botts [andreabotts@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:02 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Andrea Botts
606 Aurora Lane
Downingtown, PA 19335



Cooper, Kathy

From: Amie Penfield [Amiersa@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:02 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for IDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Amie Penfield
255 sechler drive,
Montoursville, PA 17754-8122



Cooper, Kathy

From: Heather Fowler [heatherdfowler@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:02 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Heather Fowler
10770 Airview Drive
North Huntingdon, PA 15642



Cooper, Kathy

From: Richard Frankel [richard.frankel@drexel.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:00 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Richard Frankel

Richard Frankel

Philadelphia, PA 19118



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mike Cronomiz [Cronomiz@revisionarch.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:56 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Mike Cronomiz
3697 Stanton Street
Philadelphia, PA 19129



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sunny Lalivvaler [smurthy_99@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:51 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Sunny Laliwaler
1850 Viola Ln.
Hellertown, PA 18055



Cooper, Kathy

From: Stephen Mangin [stephen.mangin@motorola.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:51 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Stephen Mangin
26 Shirley Rd.
Hatboro, PA 19040



Cooper, Kathy

From: Catherine Bottonari [ketti@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:51 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Catherine Bottonari
1794 Tilton Dr.
1794 Tilton Dr.
Pittsburgh, PA 15241



Cooper, Kathy

From: marjory hirsh [marjoryhirsh@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:48 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

marjory hirsh
12 deerpath
new hope, PA 18938



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jolyoo Davis [choosejoy@ooi.com]
Sent: Wedoesday, Juoe 02, 2010 8:42 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 aod Docket #2806, Erosioo aod Sedimeotatioo Cootrol aod Wastewater

Comissiooers Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizoer, aod Fioemao:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosioo aod Sedimeotatioo Cootrol]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Peoosylvaoia staods to take a major step forward io protectiog the health of its rivers aod
streams. Both of the Eoviroomeotal Quality Board's actioos oo Wastewater aod Erosioo aod
Sedimeotatioo Cootrol from its May 13, 2010 meetiog would take us a loog way to preserviog a
cleao aod healthy water supply io our state for maoy years.

I stroogly urge you to approve the Eoviroomeotal Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, iocludiog the sectioo that would maodate 150 foot buffers for oew
development aloog Exceptiooal Value aod High Quality streams. I also stroogly urge you to
approve its oew regulations oo Wastewater, iocludiog the sectioo that requires oatural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it ioto our waterways, to the poiot
that it has oo more thao 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) aod
250 mg/L each of Sulfates aod Chlorides.

Requiriog developers to maiotaio a buffer of trees aod plaots alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important oatural resources aod the
commuoities aod busioesses that depeod oo them. Because buffers take advaotage of
Peoosylvaoia's existiog oatural resources, they deliver significant ecooomic, health aod
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers aod busioesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants io river water before it becomes driokiog water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values aod the tax base, maiotaio lower stream
temperatures aod better water quality oeeded by fish aod save Peoosylvaoia mooey oo
stormwater maoagemeot by usiog existiog oatural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) aod 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
aod Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal driokiog water staodards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that aoy TDS wastewater effluent staodard be
protective of aquatic life. We stroogly encourage IRRC to approve the staodards aod to
preserve them as discharge staodards.

With tourism aod recreatioo serviog as major drivers of Peoosylvaoiafs ecooomy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depeod oo: our rivers aod streams,
especially the EV aod HQ streams that staod out as the most attractive for these visitors. Io
2008, Peoosylvaoia's tourism industry provided $18 billion io wages to more thao 600,000
residents. Fishiog activities alone geoerate $4.7 billion per year io reveoue for the state-
supplyiog 43,000 jobs.

Peoosylvaoia is a water rich state. So rich, io fact, that we have takeo our water for
graoted. This caooot cootioue. If we cootioue to tear out all the forest protectiog streams
aod dump millions of galloos of water six-times saltier thao the oceao into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Dolynn Davis
201 Primrose Lane
Trout Run, PA 17771



Cooper, Kathy

From: Beth Asper [bethasper@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:42 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Beth Asper
1103 Cox Place
Pittsburgh, PA 15207



Cooper, Kathy

From: Norma Dupire [ndgardens@mac.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:39 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Norma Dupire
405 S Pacific Ave
Pittsburgh, PA 15224



Cooper, Kathy

From: Shirley Longinotti [Ionginottism2@upmc.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:39 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Shirley Longinotti
1500 Hastings Mill Rd.
1500 Hastings Mill Rd.
Pittsburgh, PA 15241



Cooper, Kathy

From: James Burks Oburks@philabundance.org]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:38 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control] j

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater] j

I
Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and j
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and j
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a j
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years. i

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the j
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new [
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to j
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas j
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point j
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 1
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides. ]

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best j
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses. j

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce j
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream \
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on j
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively. |

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are j
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be |
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to ]
preserve them as discharge standards. j

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is j
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams, |
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In j
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000 I
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state- I
supplying 43,000 jobs. j

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for I
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams j
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we j

i



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

James Burks
8542 Trumbauer Dr.
Glenside, PA 19038



Cooper, Kathy

From: Grant Young [granty75@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:35 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Grant Young
1222 Scorer St
Pittsburgh, PA 15207



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jon Brams Obrams@alumni.upenn.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:22 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Don Brams
514 Summercroft Dr.
514 Summercroft Drive
Exton, PA 19341



Cooper, Kathy

From: Kathryn Westman [kcwestman@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:21 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Please approve these rules and let them go into effect. Pennsylvania stands to take a major
step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and streams. Both of the Environmental
Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and Sedimentation Control from its May 13,
2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a clean and healthy water supply in our
state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Westman
104 S. Harleston Dr.
104 S Harleston
Pittsburgh, PA 15237



Cooper, Kathy

From: Kathleen Daniels [danielsk@pobox.upenn.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:20 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Daniels
848 Edmonds Ave.
848 Edmonds Ave. Drexel Hill, PA
Drexel Hill, PA 19026



Cooper, Kathy

From: Colleen Young [colleenpyoung@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:18 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Colleen Young
1222 Scorer St
Pittsburgh, PA 15207-2166



Cooper, Kathy

From: Troy High [troy.high@alvernia.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:16 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Troy High
850 carsonia ave
apt E108
Five Points, PA 19606



Cooper, Kathy

From: Cynthia Bower [cmbower@earthlink.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:15 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Bower
2753 Sugar Camp Road
Trout Run, PA 17771



Cooper, Kathy

From: James Wurster [jwurster@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:10 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

James Wurster
953 Rocklynn Rd
953 Rocklynn Road
Springfield, PA 19064



Cooper, Kathy

From: Gail Miller [gail_miller@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:10 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Gail Miller
220 W. Winona St.
Phila, PA 19144-3950



Cooper, Kathy

From: Eiysa Weiss [ew2213@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:05 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Elysa Weiss
20 Simpson Rd.
Ardmore, PA 19003



Cooper, Kathy

From: Niei Tagiiamonte [the4tags@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:02 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Niel Tagliamonte
1518 Sullivan Dr.
Blue Bell, PA 19422



Cooper, Kathy

From: Brian Miller [brimille@moose-mail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:00 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Brian Miller
738 E. 5th St.
Bethlehem, PA 18015



Cooper, Kathy

From: Milly Gallik [MG02zion@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 7:53 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Milly Gallik
1003 Yukon Rd
Ruffs Dale, PA 15679-1230



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mark Brakeman [mabrake@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 7:46 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Mark Brakeman
867 N. Taylor St.
Philadelphia, PA 19130



Cooper, Kathy

From: Michelle Colbert [catiques7@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 7:39 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Michelle Colbert
1896 Richmond Ave.
Bethlehem, PA 18018



Cooper, Kathy

From: Heidi Pandolfi [pandolfi5@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 7:35 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Heidi Pandolfi
16 Roycroft Ave.
Pittsburgh, PA 15228



Cooper, Kathy

From: Corrine Kucirka [ckucirka@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 7:21 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Corrine Kucirka
1214 highland drive
1214 Highland Drive
Orefield, PA 18069-9071



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robin Weinstein [weinsteinrobin@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 7:20 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Robin Weinstein
617 Paddock RD
Havertown, PA 19083



Cooper, Kathy

From: Nancy Rovin [imwarpecl@earthljnk.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:56 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Nancy Rovin
1316 Medford Rd.
Wynnewood, PA 19096



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robert Ross [rmross@chilitech.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02,2010 11:01 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Dear IRRC members:

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we
will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,



Robert Ross
146 Cattail Lanew
Wellsboro, PA 16901



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mary E. Corbett [mcorbett@ssjphila.org]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02,2010 11:46 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Mary E. Corbett
9701 Germantown Avenue

Philadelphia, PA 19118-2694



Cooper, Kathy

From: Licia Slimon [lslimon@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 11:44 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Licia Slimon
159 Roup Ave.
159 Roup Ave.
Pittsburgh, PA 15206



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lauren DeVitis [Lauren@robertdevitis.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 11:39 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lauren DeVitis
35 Corson Road
35 Corson Road, Conshohocken, PA 19428
Conshohocken, PA 19428-2102



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jody Scott [j.scott@riederstravis.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 11:29 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2866 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Jody Scott
2205 W. Fourth St., Apt. 6
Williamsport, PA 17701



Cooper, Kathy

From: John mclaughlin Oohnmclaughlin@zitomedia.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02,2010 11:28 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

John mclaughlin
286 A-Frame Road
coudersport, PA 16915



Cooper, Kathy

From: William Saunders, Ph.D. [wsaunder@brynmawr.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 11:26 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

William Saunders, Ph.D.
689 Village Road
Pennsdale, PA 17756



Cooper, Kathy

From: Charlie Mylonas [charliemylonas@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02,2010 11:23 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Charlie Mylonas
466 Wheatsheaf Rd.
466 Wheatsheaf rd
Springfield, PA 19064



Cooper, Kathy

From: William Karlotski [bkar@pavlickhill,com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 11:23 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

William Karlotski
124 Pavlick Road
Hunlock Creek, PA 18621



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robert Kline [rkline@wcupa.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 11:18 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Robert Kline
13 Horseshoe Dr.
Media, PA 19063



Cooper, Kathy

From: sean mcdowell [sean@dve.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 11:17 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively,

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

sean mcdowell
2034 swallow hill rd. #122
Pittsburgh, PA 15220



Cooper, Kathy

From: Doris Williams [tomleevvms@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02,2010 11:15 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Doris Williams
17 N. Linden Ave.
Upper Darby, PA 19082



Cooper, Kathy

From: Gene Parsons [geneparsons@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02,2010 11:14 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Gene Parsons
640 Maple Ln.
Sewickley, PA 15143



Cooper, Kathy

From: Deborah Wolf [debiwolf@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02,2010 11:03 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Deborah Wolf
118 Windy Hollow Dr.
118 Windy Hollow Drive
Phoenixville, PA 19460



Cooper, Kathy

From: Anne Campbell [campL594@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 11:03 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Anne Campbell
594 Franklin Farms Road
Washington, PA 15370



Cooper, Kathy

From: miriam oppenheimer [peaceempress@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:05 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

miriam oppenheimer
4820 osage ave
Philadelphia, PA 19143



Cooper, Kathy

From: Noreen Campbell [norlana@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:12 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Noreen Campbell
208 Camp Run Road
Harmony, PA 16037



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mike Grogan [mikegrogan@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 7:04 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Mike Grogan
134 S. Graham St.
Pittsburgh, PA 15206



Cooper, Kathy

From: Liesl Meyers [dieselcamp@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:36 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the j
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of |
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and !
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses. I

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively. \

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates j
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are I
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be j
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to j
preserve them as discharge standards. j

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is !
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams, \
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In j
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000 {
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Liesl Meyers
166 North Dithridge St Apt 5h
Pittsburgh, PA 15213



Cooper, Kathy

From: Eric Holte [ericholte@hotmail .com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 9:39 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Eric Holte
P.O. Box 255
Wynnewood, PA 19096



Cooper, Kathy

From: shelley kauffman [shelleykauffman@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 9:33 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

shelley kauffman
3 wild flower ct.
shillington, PA 19607



Cooper, Kathy

From: Warren Nystrom [wonystrom@msn.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:29 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Warren Nystrom
1143 Olivia Street
1143 Olivia St.
Pgh, PA 15218



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robert Drummey [rdrummey@msn.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 10:12 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Robert Drummey
3790 Stoughton Rd
Collegeville, PA 19426



Cooper, Kathy

From: Judith Wells [jnwellsOl @hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:57 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Judith Wells
42 Lakeside Drive
PO Box 72
Poyntelle, PA 18454



Cooper, Kathy

From: Chris Gorniok [cgorniok@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:48 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Chris Gorniok

Chris Gorniok
2041 Spring Mill Rd.
Spring Mill Rd
Conshohocken, PA 19428



Cooper, Kathy

From: Theodore Towns [skidoggtheo@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 1:26 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Theodore Towns
6324 Jackson St.
Pittsburgh, PA 15206



Cooper, Kathy

From: Cynthia Brinson [cynthiabrinson@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 1:23 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Brinson
5004 Sundance Ct.
5004 Sundance Ct.
Doylestown, PA 18902



Cooper, Kathy

From: Steve Szoke [lszoke@epix.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 1:18 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively*

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Steve Szoke
4785 Route 154
Forksville, PA 18616



Cooper, Kathy

From: David Newhart [dnewhart44@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 1:14 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

David Newhart
2823 Sequoia Dr.
Macungie, PA 18062



Cooper, Kathy

From: Kevin Smith [kevin_smith@irco.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:52 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Kevin Smith
324 N. 12th St.
324 N 12th St
Easton, PA 18042



Cooper, Kathy

From: David Moscatello [dkmoscatello@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:37 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively. I want trout!

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,
David K. Moscatello
Philadelphia, PA

David Moscatello
Osage Ave.
Philadelphia, PA 19143-2111



Cooper, Kathy

From: Nancy ILJTZ [Lutzbelz@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:35 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Nancy 1UTZ
218 Dan Or
Pittsburgh, PA 15216



Cooper, Kathy

From: James Matlock [jmatlocki 1 o@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:28 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

James Matlock
110 Oakville Rd.
Beaver Falls, PA 15010-1208



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jonathan Butterfield [jbutterfield@mbhlaw.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:20 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Butterfield
1655 Hepburn St.
Williamsport, PA 17701



Cooper, Kathy

From: Doris Stiene-Adebanjo [smiles91alot@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:13 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Doris Stiene-Adebanjo
508 Benson Lane
Benson Lane
Chester Springs, PA 19425



Cooper, Kathy

From: Elizabeth Guldan [edguldan@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:12 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Guldan
612 Delaware Ave
612 Delaware Ave
Erie, PA 16505



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lisa Woodring [Iimur327@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:07 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lisa Woodring
321 N 4th St
N 4th St
Lehighton, PA 18235



Cooper, Kathy

From: Katherine Subramanian [aromanet@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:05 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Katherine Subramanian
1938 Brandon Road
Jeffersonville, PA 19403



Cooper, Kathy

From: Adrian Noble [anoble@gracelink.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 6:03 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Adrian Noble
2116 Pinto Rd.
Harrington, PA 18976



Cooper, Kathy

From: Franklyn Rodgers [cintrai ©verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 6:02 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Franklyn Rodgers
2514 Delancey St.
Philadelphia, PA 19103



Cooper, Kathy

From: Pauline DIBELLA [dibellayoga@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 5:30 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Pauline DIBELLA
4 Old Forge Crossing
4 Old Forge Crossing
Devon, PA 19333



Cooper, Kathy

From: David Denious [ddenious@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 5:10 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

David Denious
483 School House Lane
Devon, PA 19333



Cooper, Kathy

From: Marjorie Cohen [margie761 O@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 4:50 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we
will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Marjorie Cohen
1445 Huntington Rd.



Abington, PA 19001



Cooper, Kathy

From: Thomas Hall [hallwater@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 4:40 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Thomas Hall
1167 Skelp Level Rd
Downingtown, PA 19335



Cooper, Kathy

From: Debra West [debraleewest@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02,2010 4:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Debra West
3611 Mexico Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15212-1814



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lee Gutman [egutman450@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 4:34 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any IDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lee Gutman
641 Addison St.
641 addison St
Philadelphia, PA 19147



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robert Rossachacj [rossachacj@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 4:27 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Robert Rossachacj
110 E. Knowles Ave.
Glenolden, PA 19036



Cooper, Kathy

From: Pamela Shipman [pls1514@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 4:20 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Pamela Shipman
1514 Faxon Parkway
Williamsport, PA 17701



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robert Pennell [rpennell37@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 4:10 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Robert Pennell
2319 Valley Rd.
Harrisburg, PA 17104



Cooper, Kathy

From: Caroline Tibbetts [cjtibb@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 6:32 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Caroline Tibbetts
1630 Denniston
1630 Denniston
Pittsburgh, PA 15217



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ruthanne Ferguson [rafergie@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 7:20 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Ruthanne Ferguson
533 maplewood rd
533 Maplewood Road
Springfield, PA 19064-2810



Cooper, Kathy

From: janice kirkwood [jkirkwood75@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 6:54 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Janice kirkwood
1403 meadowlark drive
Pittsburgh, PA 15243



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robert Gustaffson [robertaq2@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010~8:28 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Robert Gustaffson
230 W. Brady St.
Apartment 1
Butler, PA 16001



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lawrence Chapman [lchapmanjr@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Lawrence Chapman
117 W Springfield Ave
Philadelphia, PA 19118=4020



Cooper, Kathy

From: Elise Carr [elisecarr@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:14 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Elise Carr
1125 Rose Glen Road
Gladwyne, PA 19035



Cooper, Kathy

From: Deborah Fidel [Fidelmom@mac.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:14 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Deborah Fidel
5446 Aylesboro Ave.
Pgh, PA 15217



Cooper, Kathy

From: Nicole Zapata [nic_zapata@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:12 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,
Nicole Zapata & Desmond McCaffery

Nicole Zapata
327 E. Hector St.
Conshohocken, PA 19428



Cooper, Kathy

From: W. Bescript [besvvil60@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:11 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,
William A. Bescript

W. Bescript
1485 Merrick Rd.
Yardley, PA 19067



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sarah Zolynski [khemicalsister@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:11 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Sarah Zolynski
8032 Burholme Ave.
Philadelphia, PA 19111



Cooper, Kathy

From: Neal Neamand [Nea!Neamand@yahoo=com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:10 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Neal Neamand
1506 E. University Ave.
Bethlehem, PA 18015



Cooper, Kathy

From: Karen Sawyer [kpplumsawOO@netscape.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:06 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,
Karen Sawyerr

Karen Sawyer
407 Scott Ln.
Wallingford, PA 19086



Cooper, Kathy

From: Bonnie Velio [bonnie@mcginnis-sisters.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:01 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Bonnie Velio
216 Center Church rd
McMurray, PA 15317



Cooper, Kathy

From: Linda L. ludicello [Lli47@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:59 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4,7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Linda L. Iudicello
1560 Tatamy Rd
Easton, PA 18045



Cooper, Kathy

From: Susan Denious [sbdenious@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:51 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely, Susan Denious

Susan Denious
683 Mill Rd
Villanova, PA 19085



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sue Schwartz [suzycati @comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:40 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Sue Schwartz
204 Woodspring Circle
Doylestown, PA 18901
Doylestown, PA 18901



Cooper, Kathy

From: Neil Brown [brownn668@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:33 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any IDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Neil Brown
734 N 25 St
Allentown, PA 18104



Cooper, Kathy

From: Julie Ferris [julieferris1@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 11:05 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Julie Ferris
404 W. Lafayette St.
404 West Lafayette Street
West Chester, PA 19380



Cooper, Kathy

From: Lynne Heritage [LLHeritage@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:41 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Lynne Heritage
449 Irish Hollow Road
449 Irish Hollow Road
Bellefonte, PA 16823



Cooper, Kathy

From: Megan Mathews [megan.mathews26@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:40 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Megan Mathews
10 Kuhars Way
10 kuhars way
Newtown, PA 18940



Cooper, Kathy

From: Daniel Sheehan [underoath73@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:23 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Daniel Sheehan
3400 Marvine Ave.
3400 Marvine Avenue
Drexel Hill, PA 19026-1911



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sharon Hill [sharonhillpa@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:08 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Sharon Hill
513 Georgetown Rd.
513 Georgetown Rd
Wallingford, PA 19086



Cooper, Kathy

From: Diane Siegmund [bradfordpsych@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:58 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any IDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Diane Siegmund
Third Street
Towanda, PA 18848



Cooper, Kathy

From: David Schogel [davidschogel@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:53 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

David Schogel
402 W. Manheim Street
Maple Glen, PA 19002



Cooper, Kathy

From: Michael Melamed [mmelamed2@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 8:17 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively,

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Michael Melamed
729 N Longford Lake Rd
Brackney, PA 18812



Cooper, Kathy

From: Robert Alspaugh [baileytheace@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 8:10 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Robert Alspaugh
629 N. Longford lake Rd.
Brackney, PA 18812



Cooper, Kathy

From: Renee Bergere [naybergere@verizon.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 8:06 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Renee Bergere
108 Cottage St
Doylestown, PA 18901



Cooper, Kathy

From: Joan A. Strong [jstrongdollmkr@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 7:41 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs,

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Doan A. Strong
2272 Red Maple Dr.
2272 Red Maple Drive
Coplay, PA 18037



Cooper, Kathy

From: Dee Battisti [dee.n.jjm@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 7:16 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Dee Battisti
221 Benjamin West Ave.
Swarthmore, PA 19081



Cooper, Kathy

From: Michael Loewy [shinloewy@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 6:40 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Michael Loewy
2815 Midvale Ave.
Philadelphia, PA 19129



Cooper, Kathy

From: Harold Steiman [hs42mlt@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 6:28 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Harold Steiman
3022 Shoreline Ln
3022 SHORELINE LN
McDonald, PA 15057



Cooper, Kathy

From: Natalie Greene [nrgreenex@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 4:48 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Natalie Greene
4425 McCaslin St
Pittsburgh, PA 15207



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mary Kate Kennedy [mary.kate.kennedy@rcn.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 12:39 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Mary Kate Kennedy
370 W. Mount Airy Ave.
Philadelphia, PA 19119



Cooper, Kathy

From: Fred Bostrom [fbostrom@stny.rr.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 8:21 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,
Fred Bostrom

Fred Bostrom
815 N. Longford Lake Rd.
Brackney, PA 18812



Cooper, Kathy

From: Kathryn Sklar [kksklar@bimghamton.edu]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 8:49 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Sklar
725 N. Longford Lake rd
Brackney, PA 18812



Cooper, Kathy

From: Andrea Groppe [andreagroppe@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 8:38 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Andrea Groppe
661 Davis Ln.
Wayne, PA 19087-5417



Cooper, Kathy

From: Carol Kafer [ckafer@pct.edu]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 10:13 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Carol Kafer
888 Butternut Grove Road
Montoursville, PA 17754



Cooper, Kathy

From: Dorothy Recarde [mail@summerbeam.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 9:44 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 201© meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th. SAVE THE WATER FOR OUR CHILDREN !

Sincerely,

Dorothy Recarde
PO Box 134
Kirkwood, PA 17536



Cooper, Kathy

From: Denise Karlotski [denkarlot@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:47 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Denise Karlotski
124 Pavlick Rd
Hunlock Creek, PA 18621



Cooper, Kathy

From: Diane Nissen [diane_nissen@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:25 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Diane Nissen

11 Caenarvon Lane Haverford
Havertown, PA 19083



Cooper, Kathy

From: Zoe Warner [zoemiros@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:17 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Zoe Warner
5 Lantern Lane
Wayne, PA 19087



Cooper, Kathy

From: David Stanger [davidstanger@msn.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 11:57 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

David Stanger
5436 Hobart St.
Pittsburgh, PA 15217



Cooper, Kathy

From: chandrika snider [sandravdk@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 10:43 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

chandrika snider
415 broad run road
west Chester, PA 19382



Cooper, Kathy

From: Maria Ceferatti [mcef869@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 8:18 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Maria Ceferatti
5228 Arrowhead Ln.
Drexel Hill, PA 19026



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ed McGrath [edsaiddead@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 7:28 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Ed McGrath
431 Avenue A
431 ave a
Horsham, PA 19044



Cooper, Kathy

From: Donna Behl [donnamarie8728@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 6:26 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any IDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Donna Behl
52 Bittersweet Drive
52 Bittersweet Drive
Glen Mills, PA 19342



Cooper, Kathy

From: Bill Forrest [wdforrest@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 9:02 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Bill Forrest
62 baker rd
McDonald, PA 15057-2950



Cooper, Kathy

From: kevin hughes [kmileshughes@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:02 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

kevin hughes
1074 hares hill rd
Phoenixville, PA 19460



Cooper, Kathy

From: Staci Rakowiecki [stacirak@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 1:37 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Staci Rakowiecki
123 Kalos St.
Philadelphia, PA 19128



Cooper, Kathy

From: Linde Fiore [lindefiore@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 9:21 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Linde Fiore
3537 Tyson Rd.
3537 Tyson Rd
Newtown Square, PA 19073



Cooper, Kathy

From: Joy Bennett [bennett_joy@msn,com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:01 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

]oy Bennett
1224 Garfield Ave.
Havertown, PA 19083



Cooper, Kathy

From: Fran Tose [fet1209@live.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 8:41 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Fran lose
1209 W. Wynnewood Rd Apt 604
Apt 604
Wynnewood, PA 19096-2102



Cooper, Kathy

From: Tara Bramwell [tara_bramwell@msn.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 5:13 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Tara Bramwell
203 Monument Ave.
Malvern, PA 19355



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jerry Cline [jerrycline@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:17 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Jerry Cline
1304 Richmond Place
Downingtown, PA 19335



Cooper, Kathy

From: theresa camerota [tcamerota@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:36 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

theresa camerota
1112 church rd.
wyncote, PA 19095



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mark Pepper [sparksi 1757@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:01 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Mark Pepper
2427 Franklin Ave.
Secane, PA 19018



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sarah Reagan [sarah.reagan@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:54 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Sarah Reagan
1650 Christopher Ln.
Eagleville, PA 19403



Cooper, Kathy

From: Cindy Phelps [dphelpers@msn.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 6:39 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Cindy Phelps
9 Penhurst Rd.
Pittsburgh, PA 15202



Cooper, Kathy

From: Frank Kampas [fkampas@msn.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:39 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Frank Kampas
1614 E. Butler Pike
Ambler, PA 19002



Cooper, Kathy

From: Eileen Downard [eileendownard@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Eileen Downard
911 Oakwood Drive
S. Abington Twp., PA 18411-9725



Cooper, Kathy

From: Mike Neary [nearymike@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 7:33 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,
Michael Neary

Mike Neary
404 E. Elm St.
Conshohocken, PA 19428



Cooper, Kathy

From: Christine Rank [christine_rank@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:57 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Christine Rank
4944 Walton Ave.
Philadelphia, PA 19143



Cooper, Kathy

From: Moshe Sherman [moshesherman@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:47 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,
Moshe Sherman

Moshe Sherman
416 Morris St.
Pittsburgh, PA 15218



Cooper, Kathy

From: John Wallen [wallenengineering@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I believe the buffer should be
1000 feet, but 150 ft is a start. I also strongly urge you to approve its new regulations on
Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas drillers to treat their
wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point that it has no more than
100 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 50 mg/L each of Sulfates
and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

John Wallen
111 S Summit St
Lock Haven, PA 17745-2827



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jack and Karen Humphrey [jandkhumphrey@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:35 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Jack and Karen Humphrey
210 Selkirk Rd
Williamsport, PA 17701



Cooper, Kathy

From: Joy Hunsberger [joyjam@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:44 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Joy Hunsberger
E. Broad St.
E. Broad St.
Souderton, PA 18964



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jason Puglionesi [jpuglionesi@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:26 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Jason Puglionesi
654 Lawson Avenue
Havertown, PA 19083



Cooper, Kathy

From: Kim Magulick [kimjriagulick@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,
Kim Magulick

Kim Magulick
223 Maplewood Dr.
223 Maplewood Dr.
Mcmurray, PA 15317



Cooper, Kathy

From: Josephine Clearwater [sustainability.now@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:46 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Josephine Clearwater
32 Diehl Rd.
Damascus, PA 18415-3064



Cooper, Kathy

From: Amanda Bayer [amjbayers@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:52 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Amanda Bayer
27 Mckelvey Ave.
Pittsburgh, PA 15218



Cooper, Kathy

From: Joy Hunsberger Doyjam@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01,2010 4:49 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Joy Hunsberger
E. Broad St.
E. Broad St.
Souderton, PA 18964



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jutta Rosenthal [juttarosenthal@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:30 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS, It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Jutta Rosenthal
12 Penn Oak Lane
Kennett Square, PA 19348



Cooper, Kathy

From: Rosann Casagrande [torozan@att.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:29 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Rosann Casagrande
818 North Broad Street
Allentown, PA 18104



Cooper, Kathy

From: William Lehan [sandy.lehan@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:29 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,
Sandra Lehan

William Lehan
879 N. 23rd St.
Philadelphia, PA 19130



Cooper, Kathy

From: Norman Baglini [sidbaglini@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:19 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Norman Baglini
4103 battles In
4103 Battles Ln
Newtown Square, PA 19073



Cooper, Kathy

From: Charles Lee [clee@seagisproperty.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:18 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively,

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Charles Lee
7004 Wissahickon Ave
Philadelphia, PA 19119



Cooper, Kathy

From: John &. Olga Conneen [boconneen@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:10 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

John &. Olga Conneen
119 Pine Top Trail
Bethlehem, PA 18017-1727



Cooper, Kathy

From: Frances Troup [fk_t@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:08 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Frances Troup
844 Paxinosa Avenue
Easton, PA 18042-1660



Cooper, Kathy

From: Carla Pavlick [cpavlick@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 3:08 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Carla Pavlick
245 Baltimore Street
Gettysburg, PA 17325



Cooper, Kathy

From: Andrew Sholly [shollyac@gmaii.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 3:19 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any IDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Andrew Sholly
14 Hardie Way
Bala Cynwyd, PA 19004



Cooper, Kathy

From: Daniel Isenberg [Daniel.isenberg@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 3:26 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively,

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Daniel Isenberg
1207 zorba dr
Whitehall, PA 18052



Cooper, Kathy

From: Jim Wiley [JWiley@livemore.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 3:26 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Jim Wiley
300 Barr Harbor Dr., Suite 175
West Conshohocken, PA 19428



Cooper, Kathy

From: Ben Stein [thebenstein@verizon.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 3:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Ben Stein
410 Oakwynne Dr.
Wynnewood, PA 19096



Cooper, Kathy

From: Stephen Kelly [mountainwolfhowls@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 3:22 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Stephen Kelly
32 Locust Lane
Levittown, PA 19054-3918



Cooper, Kathy

From: William Moore [billfreclm@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 3:19 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

William Moore
557 Spring Hollow Lane
Media, PA 19063-1621



Cooper, Kathy

From: Sharon Levin [RSLEVIN3@VERIZON.NET]
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 3:30 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Sharon Levin
8216 Fairview Road
8216 Fairview Road
Elkins Park, PA 19027-2119


